
Queens Youth Health Summit 2025 

Social Media: A Tool to 
Prevent Youth Violence 

For more information, contact Dayanara Garcia at dgarcia8@health.nyc.gov. 

Does your organization work directly  
with youth? Join Public Health Corps’ 
Queens Neighborhood Health Program  
at the Queens Youth Health Summit! 

The Summit is a space for community organizations to learn to use the 
power of social media to prevent youth violence, foster community 
leadership, network with other organizations, share their projects, and 
support youth activism.  

Through interactive workshops, expert-led discussions, and hands-on 
training, you’ll learn how to: 

• Engage youth in meaningful activism 

• Leverage social media for positive community advocacy 

 

Together, we can prevent youth violence  
and create a safer, healthier future  

for young people in Queens! 
 

 

Friday  
May 30, 2025 

 

10 a.m. to 2 p.m. 
 

Queens Borough Hall Atrium 

120-55 Queens Blvd. 

Kew Gardens, NY 11424 

 

 

Scan the QR code or visit  
bit.ly/QueensYouthSummit2025  
to register! 
 
This is a Public Health Corps event in 
support of the Healthy NYC initiative,  
the City’s vision for improving life 
expectancy and creating a  
healthier city for all. 

 

For more information or to request  
an accommodation, contact 

dgarcia8@health.nyc.gov at least  
72 hours before the event. 
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